KANE COUNTY

DIVISION of TRANSPORTATION

Carl Schoedel, P.E.
Director of Transportation
County Engineer

May 30, 2008

PRESS RELEASE
McLean Blvd. (Bowes to Hopps/Spring St.)
Construction of New Northbound Traffic Lanes

41W011 Burlington Road
St. Charles, IL 60175
Phone: (630) 584-1170
Fax: (630) 584-5265

Weather permitting the contractor will begin placing as&ahalt to build the new northbound

traffic lanes on McLean Boulevard the week of June 2"

The paving is expected to last

about 2 weeks. Traffic will be controlled by flaggers that will be stopping traffic at
various points in the operation to allow trucks and equipment access to the construction
areas. Please allow for longer than normal delays and allow for increased travel times.
Limited use of McLean Blvd or use of alternate routes may be advisable. To promote
your safety and the safety of construction workers please be alert and exercise caution

while traveling through the work zone.

Concerns about the project should be addressed to Dave Boesch at 630-845-7875.
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